
Mormon Lake Road: 2019 Construction Project
Coconino County is partnering with the Federal 
Highway Administration Central Federal Lands 
Division (CFL) and the United States Forest 
Service (USFS) to widen and repave the entire 
length of Mormon Lake Road.  This 9.8 mile 
project will extend from the north entrance 
to the south entrance, including its passage 
through Mormon Lake Village.  The purpose of 
this project is to improve pavement conditions 
for vehicles and to provide wider paved 
shoulders for bicyclists and other multimodal 
users.  These upgrades will improve access 
and safety for all roadway users.

The project is scheduled to begin construction 
in early March and will continue through the 
fall.  Coconino County, CFL and the USFS 
will work to minimize impacts to residents and 
visitors, but construction activities will likely 
cause delays and may affect various annual 
events.

The purpose of this meeting is to provide an update to residents about this important project, 
including right-of-way, temporary construction easements and planned improvements near 
Mormon Lake Lodge. We hope you can attend.
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Saturday, February 23, 2019
Noon to 2 pm 
Mormon Lake 
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1067 Mormon Lake Road

Mormon Lake, AZ  86038




